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Good day Sons of The American Legion. I trust that each of you had a safe and Blessed 

New Year spending time with family and friends. As we move into the New Year, let’s 

keep our focus on “Making A Difference” in the lives of Veterans. Thank you all for 

your hard work and dedication to The Detachment of Colorado. Please continue to get 

membership in ASAP, don’t hold onto it. Your hard work is paying off! I’m happy to 

report to date we have started four new Squadrons! Congratulations to Delta 65, Simla 

77, Palmer Lake 9-11 and Ordway 94. We have two more in the works. Soon to have a 

total of six new Squadrons. WOW! Now, let’s get our 105% membership & 85% 

renewals by July 29, I believe in you! That will give us a Triple Nickel! There are plenty 

of events this month of February. Important dates this month, February 2, four 

Chaplains Sunday, does your Post have plans to do a Four Chaplains Service? The 12th 

is Lincoln’s Birthday, 17th Presidents day, 22nd Washington’s Birthday. February 26th is 

Ash Wednesday. With the observance of Presidents Day, this month would be a great to 

revisit the Ten Ideals & Five Point Programs. Does your Squadron have someone taking 

on these two important programs? February is also Americanism Month. I would 

challenge you and your Squadrons to get involved in one of the Americanism 

programs. The High School Oratorical Speech Contest is coming up the end of the 

month, Saturday February 29, 2020 @ Metro State University. Come volunteer and listen 

to these students give their speeches on The Constitution of The United States, you will 

be amazed. I hope everyone had a great time at our mid-year conference. It was great 

seeing many of you there. I trust that you came away with a fresh awareness of the 

exciting things that The Detachment of Colorado is doing. Get involved, stay involved. 

Let me know of any events that your Squadrons are having; I would love to attend. 

What can I do for you? I look forward to having a strong finish to this year, with your 

help it will happen! God Bless 

Commander Arceo 

nicrco@gmail.com 

303-903-5262  
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